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DEAN'S ANNQUNCEMENTS

Monthly Faculty Meetings

Monthly faculty meetings will once again be held this year on the second
Friday of each month at 3:00 P.M. in Room N125 unless announced otherwise. The
September Faculty Meeting will therefore be held on Friday, September 10. The
agenda for the September meeting will be published in next week's issue of the
CNC Community Chronicle. Faculty members who wish to place any items of old
business or new business on the agenda should leave appropriate information in
the Dean's Office by Wednesday morning, September 1.
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New Addresses and Phone Numbers

A1l new faculty members are asked to give their local addresses and phone
numbers to Mrs. Casey in the Dean's Office just as soon as possible. Other
faculty members who have changed their address or phone number over the summer
are also asked to report such changes.

FACULTY NEWS

Congratulations

The entire College community extends warm congratulations to DENYSE and
LEE DOERRIES on the birth of their son, Bryan Lee, on August 25, and AL and
VICKIE MILLAR, on the birth of their daughter, Heather Eva, on August 28.

NOTICES

Counseling Center Seminar

The Organization for Woman's Equality and the CNC Counseling Center are
cooperatively sponsoring a seminar, "Women in Transition: From Homemaker to
Student." The Seminar will consist of two sessions, first on YWednesday,
September 8; the second on Wednesday, September 15. Both sessions will be held
at noon in the Campus Center Faculty Dining Room - CC124. Participants are in-
vited to bring their lunch. Coffee and iced tea will be provided. There is no
fee for the Seminar itself. Annual membership dues for the Organization for
Woman's Equality is $1.00 and may be paid at the Seminar sessions.
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Virginia Foundation Workshops

The Virginia Foundation for the Humanities and Public Policy is contribut-
ing funds for two symposia in the area. One is a series of "Peninsula Town
Hall Meetings" honoring America's Bicentennial; the other is a seminar offered
in conjunction with the Hampton-Newport News League of Women Voters and deals
with the topic "Behind Chivalry: Why Men Treat Women the Way They Do."

The first Peninsula Town Hall Meeting will take place at Hampton Institute
on September 7. At this meeting, Robert Rutland, Editor of the papers of James
Madison and a faculty member at the University of Virginia, will talk on the
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topic "George Mason--A Virginian With a Vision." The talk begins at 8:00 P.M.
Wilma Hunter of the Hampton Institute History staff, a specialist in African
American Heritage, will respond to Professor Rutland's address. George Grayson,
a member of the House of Delegates and Professor of Government at William and
Mary, will be the moderator.

The Behind Chivalry symposium will be held at Christopher Newport College
on September 18, 1976. Frank Babcock, Lora Friedman, Bob Wildblood, and Jo-
Anne Squires are all participants in the program. The symposium will not focus
on the changing roles for women, but will raise such questions as "What Is It
Like to Be a Man?" "What Was It Like Growing Up in the Thirties, the Forties,
and the Fifties?" "What are the Social Stresses and Pressures on Men Today?"
"What Do Men Expect of Women in Their Lives?" and "Why Do Men Vote the Way They
Do--Especially in State Legislatures?" Small group discussions will give every-
one a chance to voice opinions and to ask questions. The deadline for advanced
registration is September 13. Advanced registration fee is $3.00 (regular regis-
tration fee $4.00) and may be sent to Linda Beebe, Project Director, 112 Long
Bridge Road, Hampton, Virginia 23669. Lunch will be provided.
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Time Sheets for Student Assistants

The Business Manager requests that all department Chairmen, or whomever
they designate, be responsible for submitting the time sheets for the students
employed by their department. These time sheets must be in the Business Office
no later than the last working day of the month (August 31, 1976, at 5:00 P.M.).

Prompt submission by one person in each department is necessary to insure
timely receipt of payroll checks.

Pay checks will be distributed to students September 15, 1976.

Business Manager




